Qld Sub Districts Cricket Association Inc.

Request For Change Of Playing Regulations

Person or group making request

Name: Club

Preferred contact

phone | email

address |

Name/Number of Playing Regulation requiring modification

|

Please detail the problem

Please include any specific instances where this has caused a problem. If you need
more room attach extra pages.

photos diagrams whatever you have

Proposed new regulation

This does not have to be in final rule form. Just write what it has to say to do what you
want.

Please present at next AGM O

Please present at a Special General Meeting ]

Email this to secretary@qsdca.com.au

or post it to The Secretary, Qld Sub-Districts Cricket Association,
PO Box 1460, Milton Q 4064



